Now the government has lifted restrictions, I feel that it is wise and prudent to proceed with caution, allowing people to exercise their own choices, but also being mindful of others.  We are not going back to the way things were as that is not possible, we have to learn the lessons this pandemic has taught us especially when it comes to loving others and having compassion.
So can I therefore ask that 
· Everyone continues to wear their masks when they come into church and whenever they move around church.
· When you sit, please be aware of others around you and leave space.
· Masks can be taken off once you sit down and if you wish to do this please sit towards the front of the church
· If you want to keep your mask on, please sit towards the rear of the church.  
· Congregational singing can happen and if you choose to sing, please sit towards the front.  If you are someone who wants to sing and to keep your mask on, you can sit towards the front, but note that others may not be wearing a mask.
· The doors and ventilation will remain open to provide the maximum amount of air movement.
· When it comes to receiving communion at Hampton we will continue to receiving in both kinds, receiving the wafer and dipping it in the wine (intinction).  Please wear a mask and sanitize hands before receiving communion, as now.
· When it comes to the Peace, please only shake hands with those you came with, in your bubble.  Continue to wave as a sign of the peace

Rev. Stuart Dimes

